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With the greatest  shock, the report of  the sudden demise of  OM Ron Roden, G4GKO, 4X8RR, the erstwhile IARUMS  Region 1 Coordinator, on March 28th, was received  and we have lost the greatest Monitoring Specialist , who had  the best links with many Organisations and broadcasters round the world.  He had solved  many problems of QRM to amateur radio bands by his direct contacts, and guided us all through his advice.  We mourn this loss and offer our condolences to the bereaved family members via his XYL Ines. May his soul  rest in peace.


This month’s late reporting  carries the very persistent  reports on the Broadcasts from Radio Pyongyang on 3560 kHz, as also the various harmonics reported from  New Zealand.  The 18090 Jammer  signal which is the 3rd harmonic  of the 6030 kHz from Cuban  area is continuing strong. The south Asian Region suffers  heavy  QRM  from Sri Lankan Fishing Trawler  traffic in Sinhala.


The Indonesian pirate activity  on all our frequencies and the CODAR  functioning , are also  the other important items of  various reports. 




The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

They are log0304; log0304-1;log0304-2.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
